
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS

  TRAFFIC NOTICE NO. 27 / 2015 

DEVON SPRING ROAD, DEVONSHIRE PARISH

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE FOR NEW WATER SERVICE

The Ministry wishes to inform motorists that Devon Spring Road 
will be closed to motorized traffi c north of #46 Devon Spring Road 
to facilitate the installation of a service to a new water pump station 
and improve water services to local customers.

Localised detours will be in operation.

This road closure is effective only Tuesday, 22nd September, 2015 
between the hours of 9am and 4pm.

This Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience from the road 
closure and requests that motorists cooperate with the traffi c control 
devices in this area.

Should there be any questions regarding the works, please direct 
queries to Department of Works and Engineering Water Section, Mr. 
J Tarik Christopher at 278-0570 or 501-3100.

Dated:  17th September 2015

Signed:    
Minister of Public Works


